
Hello everyone, 
 
I am León Sánchez and I have been appointed as Board liaison to the EPDP. 
 
I have been a member of the ALAC and the IPC and was appointed by the ALAC to sit on the Board. I 
have worked in various working groups and also Co-Chaired the CCWG on enhancing ICANN’s 
accountability. 
 
I am an Intellectual Property attorney and have also been involved in advocating users’ rights, data 
protection and privacy. 
 
I look forward to this group’s work! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
León 
 
Enviado desde mi iPad 
 


